
More trees are 
coming in Fall 2025.

Look for the pink signs!

TREE IMPACT REPORT

Impact to date in Ward 14... 

Other tree news...

WARD 14

30 trees planted in Hyde Park last October.

Neighborhood Foresters is pruning trees
in St. Louis Place, Hyde Park and Old
North with the help of residents and
volunteers. Reach out to Erin Godwin at
erin@stlnf.org to join in!

211 trees are being stewarded across
Loretta Hall Park, Jackson Place Park,
St. Louis Place Park and on 14th Street.

Funded by the USDA Forest Service.
USDA, City of St. Louis, and Forest
ReLeaf are equal opportunity providers.

“Thank you for beautifying our
community” 

-Hyde Park resident

Peace Park in College Hill has new trees.
Green City Coalition is growing native
trees AND fruit trees! Volunteers needed!

Visit the City’s website
to learn more!

Old North Restoration Group is planting,
and now watering, dozens of new trees. 

199 trees = 4.17 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

199 trees = 4.17 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

in 30 years

April 2025

St. Louis City Forestry is working to expand our tree canopy. Over the next 4
years, 3,200 street trees will be planted across 10 wards. Additionally, 
these trees will be watered! Thousands of existing street trees will also 

be pruned, all to enhance the City’s canopy.

mailto:erin@stlnf.org

